Beacon Acquisition Partners Inc. Announces Appointment of Director and Issuance of Stock Options
RIDGEWOOD, NEW JERSEY (December 16, 2011) – Beacon Acquisition Partners Inc. (“Beacon”) (CNSX: BAP) today announced that Mr. Joseph MacDonald has been appointed as a director of Beacon to replace the recently resigned Richard Kranitz. Mr. MacDonald has been a financial services and insurance industry executive for over thirty years and currently serves as the Chief Operating Officer of Galileo Global Equity Advisors, located in Toronto, Ontario. 

Beacon also today announced the issuance of 510,000 incentive stock options (“Options”) to various officers, directors, employees and independent contractors of Beacon and its subsidiaries. Each Option entitles the holder thereof to purchase one common share of Beacon at a price of $0.50. The expiry dates of the Options range from June 16, 2012 to December 12, 2016.
Neither the Canadian National Stock Exchange nor any other regulatory authority accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of the contents of this news release.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:

Robert P. Mather, Chairman and CEO  1-201-447-2486

James A. Hintz, President and CFO  1-804-521-7604

